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Dear Ms. Wan:
 
    We represent the owners of the apartment building at 738 Normandie Avenue, next to the project at 732 Normandie
Avenue of which you are the City Planner.
 
    We recently received a "Notice of Intent to Excavate."  We contacted Jamieson and were assured they would not
excavate during this pandemic and that they would forward the studies they did regarding protecting our historical
building.  The first call with them was one month ago and the second was two weeks ago.  They have sent nothing
and don't return phone calls.
 
    I am writing to ask for a delay of the telephonic hearing scheduled for next Tuesday.  We are retaining a sound and
vibration engineer to review Jamison's work, and need more time for them to complete their work and provide
evidence for submission to the counsel.
 
    Please call or email to let me know that you have approved this extension.  As you can imagine, during this
pandemic the logistics are difficult and we need additional time.
 
    Regards,
 
 
Stewart A. Rubin
Law Offices of Stewart A. Rubin
8424 Santa Monica Boulevard, Suite A292
West Hollywood, CA 90069
(310) 275-0268 (phone)
sarubin@earthlink.net
 
Disclaimer: This transmission may be: (1) subject to the Attorney-Client Privilege, (2) an attorney work product, or (3)
strictly confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not disclose, print, copy or
disseminate this information. Unauthorized interception of this e-mail is a violation of federal criminal law. If you have
received this communication in error, please immediately notify me by telephone ([310] 275-0268) and destroy this
message.
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